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In organizations that engage in both operations and applied research, with 
operational needs guiding research questions and research informing improved 
operations, the ideal goal is a synergy of ideas and information.  In reality, 
this ideal synergy is often lacking.  Real-time operational needs driving day-to-
day decisions, lack of communication, lag time in getting research advances 
plugged into operations can cause both areas to suffer from this gap between 
operations and research. At Johnson Space Center, the Behavior Health and 
Performance group (BHP) strives to bridge this gap by following a Human Research 
Program framework: Expectations of future operational needs identify the 
knowledge gaps; the gaps in turn guide research leading to a product that is 
transitioned into operations. Thus, the direction those of us in research take is 
in direct response to current and future needs of operations. Likewise, those of 
us in operations actively seek knowledge that is supported by evidence-based 
research. We make an ongoing effort to communicate across the research and 
operations gap by working closely with each other and making a conscious effort 
to keep each other informed. The objective of the proposed panel discussion is to 
demonstrate through the following presentations the results of a successful 
collaboration between research and operations and to provide ASMA members with 
more practical knowledge and strategies for building these bridges to serve our 
field of practice well. The panel will consist of six presenters from BHP 
operations, internal BHP research, and external research instigated by BHP who 
together represent the entire BHP Research Transition to Operations Framework. 
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